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19th July 2024 
 
Dear Year 11 Parent, Carers & Students, 
  
Results Day - Thursday 22nd August 2024 
  
As you are aware, Thursday 22nd August 2024 is GCSE Results’ Day. Students are invited in to receive 
their grades from the dining hall and use the main reception entrance into school. Examination results 
will be available for collection between 9:15am and 11:00am.  
   
On the day, post 16 careers advice will be available should you need help with college, 
apprenticeships or the world of work.  Questions about courses, however, are best addressed by any 
colleges that the students have applied for.  
  
Please note if a parent or carer wishes to collect the results on behalf of their child, the child must 
write a letter authorising them to do so. The letter must be signed by your child and the person 
collecting results. The person collecting the results must have some form of photo 
identification. Results will not be issued to another person without the necessary letter of 
authority.   
  
If students are unable to collect certificates on the day, then please contact our examinations officer, 
paula.coakley@albionacademy.co.uk to arrange collection at start of the school term (Monday 
2nd September).  
  
Any unwanted revision guides, calculators or school uniform including PE kit can be returned or 
donated to the school on Results Day, and we will use such items with future students. Any 
borrowed school laptops should be returned before the end of term or on Results Day at the very 
latest.  
   
We wish all our students the very best of luck and we look forward to seeing each one of you on 
results day.   
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